Kotzebue sets meeting on coal report

An overview of the DRAFT. FINAL REPORT dealing with the ongoing Kotzebue District Heating and Coal Utilization Feasibility Study will be presented by the project team June 2 at Kotzebue City Hall.

After the presentation has been completed comments from the public are invited.

Your input, opinions, and concerns are needed to assist the project team in evaluating the various energy alternatives for Kotzebue including district heating, so you are encouraged to speak or furnish a written statement at the meeting.

If you cannot attend, but would like a written statement to appear in the official record, please send your thoughts in writing by June 7 to:

Arctic Slope Technical Services Suite 406

420 L St.

Anchorage 99501

For additional information, please call Jack Turner at 276-0517.